July 30, 2024
Subject: LOCTITE® Anaerobic Primers in One-Liter Pack Sizes

Dear Valued Customers,

This is an update on our previous communication sent April 2024 regarding the packaging of select LOCTITE®
Anaerobic Primers in one-liter bottles manufactured in Seabrook, New Hampshire. Henkel has successfully
validated a new bottle and cap combination. This change will be implemented into production in August
and new material will begin to ship shortly thereafter. Please see list of impacted products below.

Material (IDH) Material Description

88068 LOCTITE SF 7090 BO1LEN/SP/FR
229676 LOCTITE SF 7091 PRIMER BO1LEN
749067 LOCTITE SF 7091 1L EGFD

881423 LOCTITE SF 7091 1L SFDN

231074 LOCTITE SF 194500 BO1LEN/SP/FR
751282 LOCTITE SF 194500 1L EGFD

The new packaging solution has the same dimensions and material construction as the previous source. The new
vendor supplies the same packaging combination for select products manufactured in Sabana Grande, Puerto Rico.
This change will have no impact to product performance or functionality.

We value your continued business with Henkel and are here to address any concerns or questions you
may have regarding this change. Henkel takes pride in providing best in class products, and we look
forward to continuing to support your application needs. Please address concerns or questions to your
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local Henkel Sales Representative or Henkel Technical Customer Service (tech.services@henkel.com or
800-562-8483).

Sincerely,

Sarah Gamache
Product Manager — NA ACM
Henkel North America
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